
 

 

NEWSLETTER 8th February 2019 

GUSTON 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY school 

 

TERM 3 
 

Week 7 
 

Monday 11th Feb 
Jellyfish Forest School 
 
Tuesday 12th Feb 
 
 
Wed 13th Feb 
3–4:30pm Hi 5 Gym  
4:30-5:30pm Hi 5  
Multisports Club—SPACES 
AVAILABLE 
6—6:45pm Karate Club  
 
Thurs 14th Feb 
3pm Drop In Zone 
 
Fri 15th Feb 
2:30pm Celebration  
Assembly 
 

HALF TERM 
18—22 FEB  

 
TERM 4 

 
Week 1 

 
Monday 25th Feb 
Stingrays Forest School 
 
Tuesday 26th Feb 
3—6pm Parent           
Consultations 
 
Wed 27th Feb 
3–4:30pm Hi 5 Gym  
NO Hi 5 Multisports Club 
5—8pm Parent           
Consultations  
6—6:45pm Karate Club  
 
Thurs 28th Feb 
 
Fri 01st Mar 
2:30pm Celebration  
Assembly 

Telephone 01304 206847    Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk 

e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk or headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk 

Chinese New Year with Dance Workshop 
The children from Reception Class and KS1 have had a lovely few days celebrating Chinese 
culture with classroom activities, tasting Chinese food and learning some Chinese dancing. 

 HOUSE POINTS 
Term 3 

 

This weeks places:  

Redoubt:       1ST 
Connaught:  2ND 
Kearsney:    2ND 
Burgoyne:    3RD 
 
Overall leader board: 
 

Redoubt:        380 
Connaught:   378 
Kearsney:     372 
Burgoyne:     360 

WRITER OF THE WEEK 
 

The nominations this week are: Melvyn, Prakriti, Deepanshu, 

Lareen, Ayaan & Rory. 
 

The winner is: LAREEN! 

                Please turn over to read her work. 

                      OUR SUPERSTARS!  
 

    Our superstars this week are: Jude (missed off newsletter 01/2), 

  Yojan, Darcey, Riley G, Suchin, Jessica, Suyash, Vinnie,            
   Sachin, Odichi & Rickzin. 

   Well Done!! 

Parent Consultation Evening   

26 & 27 February 2019 
Booking slots will be going live via the School Spider 

App on Monday, 11 February at 6pm. 

The appointments will run from 3pm—6pm on the 

Tuesday and from 5pm—8 pm on the Wednesday with 

a 10 minute slot per child. 

You have to be logged into your School Spider App to 

access this.  If you are experiencing any problems 

with the App, please come and see the ladies in the 

office who can help you get logged in. 

            Please may I remind you that children are not           

allowed to bring toys into school unless it         

is a special occasion and pre-arranged           

with the class teacher.  


